
 

    Dear Parents/Carers                                                            27th April 2018 

  

We have had another busy week.  The Year 2 children enjoyed a fun morning 

at Tarka Tennis taking part in the tennis festival alongside other schools in 

the area.  The children all behaved brilliantly.  Thank you all for your support 

in contributing to the transport for this event.   

 

It was lovely seeing so many children dressed up and in their red and white 

for the non-uniform day.   

 

Today we attended an assembly by the RNLI who spoke about beach safety, 

focussing on local key safety messages from Lifeguards working on our 

nearest beaches. 

  

Tuck Shop – Tuesday, 1st May 

The Friends of Orchard Vale will be holding a tuck shop on Tuesday.  Children 

can bring in up to 50p to spend on goodies being sold in the Food Technology 

room at morning break. 

 

Trip to RHS Rosemoor Gardens – 4th, 6th and 7th June 

We will shortly be sending home letters with details of our class trips to 

Rosemoor Gardens.  As well as being able to explore the gardens and fun 

areas of Rosemoor we will be taking part in Natural Sculptures workshops. 

  

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

  

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Mon, 7th May – Bank Holiday 

Fri, 18th May – Royal Celebration and non-uniform day (red, white and blue) 

Fri, 25th May – Last day before half term. 

Mon, 28th May to Fri, 1st June – Half Term. 

 

Have a great weekend 

 

KS1 Team 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/

